
Senate Reference No. 02-26 

   

  

TO:               Jane Grant, Chair, Senate Executive Committee 

FROM:         Carol Lawton, Chair, Curriculum Review Subcommittee 

DATE:         February 26, 2003 

SUBJECT:   Proposal for Bachelor of Science in Computer Engineering 

  

The Curriculum Review Subcommittee supports the proposed Bachelor of Science in Computer 
Engineering and finds that the proposal requires no Senate review. 

  

The proposal, in its entirety, may be found in the Fort Wayne Senate office, Neff 366A. 
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